


 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear Dr. Takahiro Imai MD. 

 

On behalf of the BOLIVIAN SCIENTIFIC COMMUNITY OF PHLEBOLOGY AND 
LYMPHOLOGY I would like to extend you an invitation to participate in the III 
International Congress VIII SYMPOSIUM COBOFLIN 2023. From December 7 to 
9, 2023 in Santa Cruz de la Sierra Bolivia. As a speaker and lecturer. 

 

The organizing committee is pleased to confirm you free registration, free 
accommodation for 3 nights at the host hotel and pick up and assistance 
service from the airport to the hotel. 

 

I hope you will be able to accept this invitation. 

 

Please let me know as soon as possible. I also request the topic of your 
presentation. 

 

Best regards, 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Luis René Arias Villarroel MD, PhD 

 

 

President of the Bolivian Scientific Community of 
Phlebology and Lymphology 






